From:

Sent: 21 March 2015 14:43

To: LDF

Subject: Site Allocations Development Plan Document - Proposal SA49: Cross Lane

I make the following comment about the public consultation on this matter on behalf of the
Hornsey Conservation Areas Advisory Committee.

We are pleased that the Document mentions that part of the site lies within the Hornsey
Water Works & Filter Beds Conservation Area and states that development should preserve or
enhance its appearance.

However, the Document fails to mention that the site also adjoins a number of nationally
and locally listed buildings. We consider that any development should also respect the
setting of these buildings, particularly 69-71 High Street. The recent Barnwell Manor
judgement makes clear the importance of this matter.

Dennis Bradley
Secretary,

Hornsey Conservation Areas Advisory Committee
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